
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING: 

 

The Board of Education of the  

Rowland Unified School District 

will hold a Public Hearing 

pursuant to California  

Government Code, §3547 

 

at its Regular Board Meeting 

on THURSDAY, DECEMBER 13, 2018 

 

regarding the  

Rowland Unified School District’s 

Sunshine Proposal for Negotiations with 

the California School Employees Association  

for the 2019-2020 school year 
 

 (Documents available for viewing in the Human Resources Offices) 

 

THURSDAY, DECEMBER 13, 2018 

Closed Session to begin at 4:30 p.m. 

Open Session to begin at 6:00 p.m. 

 

Rowland Unified School District  

1830 S. Nogales Street, Board Room 

Rowland Heights CA  91748 
 

 

 

 


